OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 2088
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

RECEIVED

Jdune 19, 1970 JUN 221970

a.c.c.
ARTESIA, OFFICE
Southwestern Natural Gas, Inc,

900 Building of the Southwest
Midland, Texas 79701

Attention: HMr, Don C, Bennett
Gentlemen:
Your letter of June 16, 1970 has been referred to me by Mr. Porter,

It will be necessary for you to have a hearing for back allowable on
your Mershon Gas €om,, well No, 1, before any decision can be made in regard
to assigning allowable to the well for the period of time from date of completion
to date of first delivery,

Your above mentioned letter can serve as your request for a hearing providing
you advise us of your desire in writing by July 9, 1970. The hearing date would
be July 29.

If you do desire to have your case heard you should be prepared to show undg
delay and descrimination by the plant owners or the purchaser. You should also
show dates of FPC request for approval of sale and approval of same,
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Please advise if 1 can be of any further assistance in this matter,

Very truly yours,

ELVIS A, UTZ
Gas Engineer
EaU/ig

cC: Mr, Bill Gressett
0il Conservation Commission
Artesia, New Mexico 88210






